DURHAM CONVENTION CENTER

Reopening Precautions

Your safety and wellbeing are our top priority.

SOCIAL DISTANCING



Room setups will be adjusted to accommodate for social distancing and reduced occupancy.

One way foot path signage to ensure appropriate ingress and egress.

Additional spacing guides will be provided in key locations.

MASKS



Per current Durham County Order, face coverings are required for all residents and visitors. Staff and attendees will be required to wear masks onsite. This reopening procedure will remain in effect until modified or rescinded.

STAFF SCREENING



Staff will be temped, surveyed, and banded upon arrival.

Proper handwashing and glove and mask safety will be demonstrated and required in each pre-shift meeting.

HYGIENE



Hand sanitizer stations will be placed in common areas.

Informational signage on hygiene best practices will be displayed throughout the facility.

FOOD SERVICE



Self-service will not be available

Staff will provide full-service.

Acrylic shields will be used at all food service areas.

CLEANING



Cleaning schedules have been increased with additional staffing and frequent disinfecting of high-touch surfaces.

Dedicated bathroom attendants will ensure surfaces and stalls are attended to throughout your event.

